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Dear Year 1 Families 
 
I would like to inform you that unfortunately Mrs Mollins is currently unwell and not 
in school.  I want to reassure you that the learning and wellbeing of the children in year 
1 remains a priority. 
 
Due to the year group being a small cohort, Miss Houston will be taking the lead across 
both classes, working with the year 1 staff team, ensuring consistency and high 
aspirations are in place for all children. 
 
During the day children from both Beech and Willow may be grouped differently and 
working with adults across both classes under the guidance of Miss Houston.  Miss 
Houston will take over the responsibility for assessing and reporting on the attainment 
and progress of the whole cohort and plan accordingly. 
 
Children in Willow and Beech will arrive and leave through their normal classroom 
doors. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. As a school we wish Mrs Mollins well.  Please 
contact me if you have any concerns. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Jayne Lusinski 
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